
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Appointment of Head of School 
 
We are delighted to inform you, on behalf of Pontefract Academies Trust, that Mr Dominic Pinto has 
been appointed as the permanent Head of School. This appointment is with immediate effect. As 
you are aware from previous communication, Mr Pinto has been in an acting capacity having joined 
the school in January 2019. 
 
We are sure that you will join us in congratulating Mr Pinto on his permanent appointment. We look 
forward to the school, and our young people, making rapid progress under his leadership. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

Julian Appleyard OBE 
Chief Executive Officer 
Pontefract Academies Trust 

James Franklin-Smith 
Executive Director of Secondary Education 
Pontefract Academies Trust 

  
 
 
 
 


